
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Facilities Committee Meeting 

August 6, 2019 Recommendations 

 

Lincoln Play Ground 

 

The Facilities Committee of the Board of Education of District 97 met on August 6, 2019.  FAC recommended 

that the 15-year-old playground equipment be replaced. The estimate is $211,000. FAC asked that Keane switch 

out a “Crab Trap” priced at $65,000 for a less expensive option. The total if $211,000 remains under budget, so 

a change order can be processed. (Update: Since the meeting the equipment has been changed and shared with 

FAC. The new total is $158,713 with installation.) 

 

  

 

 

 

5 Year Facilities Plan/Beye 

 

The Facilities Committee of the Board of Education of District 97 met on August 6, 2019.  FAC discussed the 

first “look” at plans to make Beye School accessible. The costs are prohibitive under the current amount of 

dollars left of the referendum of 2017. FAC recommended that the Board of Education set priorities of three 

aspects of the referendum funding: Accessibility, A/C, STEM Labs. FAC further asked STR Partners to design 

a third option that would keep existing structure with expansion and redesign of interiors. 
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